Regular Meeting of the
PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION

Safe, Healthy, and Attractive

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Parks and Recreation
Commission scheduled to be held on December 20, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. has been
canceled. The next meeting of the Parks and Recreation Commission will be held on
January 17, 2024, at 6:00 p.m., at City Hall, 16400 Colorado Ave., Paramount, California.

Dated this 5" day of December 2023

Detia Rubio

Delia Rubio, Administrative Assistant Il
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